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TOWN OF PENDLETON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New York, 

has scheduled a public hearing for the 10th day of January, 2022 at 6:55 p.m., at the Pendleton Town 

Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094.  The purpose of the hearing is to allow 

public input on a rezoning request (CO-1 to R2) for the property located at 6255 Campbell Boulevard.  

 

All interested parties will be heard. All appropriate health and safety guidelines will be followed. 

 
 
 

         

Deborah K. Maurer 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: December 16, 2021 

 

Publish: January 4, 2022 
 

 


